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Team Around the School 
What is Team Around the School (TAS) 

TAS is an Early Help approach by which your school, school 
nurse and the school’s Early Help social worker will meet to 
determine the best way to provide support to your child and 
your family. 

We understand that sometimes life can be difficult for families 
for lots of reasons, and that this can affect your child’s 
learning and general wellbeing.   
If your school thinks that a TAS meeting is needed to help 
your child, they will discuss this with you and ask for your 
agreement to go ahead. 

 
 

 
Who will see my family’s 
information? 

We will treat your information as 
confidential and will only share it 
with those who can provide a 
service to you or your family. The 
only time information would be 
shared without your permission 
is if it is felt that a child or adult 
is at risk of harm or to prevent 
crime. 

For more details of how we use 
personal information, the rights 
of individuals or how to request a  
copy of the personal information 
we hold about you please visit: 

www.bury.gov.uk/privacy 

What happens in a TAS meeting? 
The TAS meeting will normally 
include the school, the School Nurse 
and the school’s Early Help social 
worker.  It may also include other 
agencies who are able to provide 
help, such as Housing or Healthy 
Young Minds. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to 
share information to find the best 
way to help your child. As a parent 
you know your child and what is 
going on in their life better than we 
do and we want to work closely with 
you to develop a plan that helps and 
supports your family.    
 

Contact your Locality Team on 0161 253 5200/5077 to speak to 
an Early Help Social Worker for more details 

Or  
Speak directly to your child’s school 

 


